
  

 

Birthday Book Club 
      Dear St. Gregory Families, 

 

We invite you to join our SGS Birthday Book Club, to celebrate your 

child’s birthday! This is a great opportunity to make a lasting gift to the ILC, 

and to all of the students in our school. During the week of your child’s 

birthday, they will receive: a goody bag and newly released book that they 

select. Your child’s name and birthdate will be printed on the inside cover 

of the book to show when they donated it to our school. They will be the 

first check out the book and then return it back to the ILC for the rest of the 

school to enjoy. Thank you for all your contributions to St. Gregory the 

Great Catholic School! 

 

To enroll your child in the Birthday Book Club, please scan the QR code or 

use the link below to share your information. If you filled out the previous 

form earlier this school year, please fill this new form out to make your 

payment.   

 

Birthday Book Club Link 

 

Thank you! 

Bridget Bowman 

ILC Specialist  

bbowman@saintgreg.org 

 

*Please give the ILC a lead time of 7 school days to ensure that your child 

receives this special gift.  

https://www.osvhub.com/saintgregoryschool/forms/birthday-book-club

